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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY-

NAVAL MEDICAL COMMAND
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20372-5120

IN REPLY REFER TO

6470/4
Ser 21/0387 |
23 April 1986

FIRST ENDORSEMENT on CO NAVHOSP, Millington lte 6470
166/188 of 15 April 1986

From: Commander, Naval Medical Command
To: Radioisotope License Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, Office for Material Safety and Safeguards,
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D. C. 20555

|

Subj: AMENDMENT OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION BYPRODUCT ;MATERIAL LICENSE 41-12125-01
|

1. Forwarded, recommending approval.
1

2. Our point of contact is LCDR G. E. Williams, MSC, USN,
MEDCOM-21, Commercial 202-653-1182/1185.
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R' A.' N LSON.

Deputy Commander for Fleet
1Readiness and Support '

Copy to:
COMNAVMEDCOM SEREG
CO, NAVHOSP Millington TN
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